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Good day / To whom it may concern

Application 2024/4727/P

With respect to the above planning application. Living in the ground floor flat directly alongside
11 Albert terrace mews, I would be directly impacted by any increase in height to the building
when I am already struggling for sufficient natural light. I therefore do not agree / object to the
raising of the roof level. I live in a conservation area and my understanding was this had some
value still; and so while it is so, would politely expect standards to be maintained.

Best Regards

Ben Boyne

Flat F, 37 Regents Park Road

NW1 78Y
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